
Thursday evening saw another successful Scoff &
Banter - Over 2 years and still growing strong!

- our weekly community event hosted by our
veterans. The evening featured a delightful
meal, complemented by Bingo and Karaoke

activities, which everyone eagerly participated
in and thoroughly enjoyed. It was once again, a
fantastic opportunity for people to connect,
share laughter, and create lasting memories in
a warm and welcoming atmosphere all at no cost,
generously funded by Veterans Scotland. Thank

you Govan!
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Welcome to the Community Veterans Support's weekly newsletter, where we bring you a
complete roundup of the week's activities. From the latest insights and highlights to
exciting developments, we've got everything you need to stay informed and engaged. Join
us as we explore the noteworthy events and updates that shaped our week!
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Our very own volunteer, Alistair, and Staff,
Charlie, recently participated in a comprehensive
Lowland Leaders training course led by Stuart from
Outlook Adventures Scotland, which provided them
with a thorough understanding of essential outdoor

skills. 

During this program, they were taught various
techniques such as advanced map reading, which

included how to interpret different types of maps
and use them effectively. They also honed their

navigation skills, learning to utilise traditional
compass methods to ensure accurate route planning

and execution.

A big thank you to Karen, from Sainsbury's Braehead,
for their kind donation of Krispy Kreme doughnuts – a

real treat for the troops!

Allana and David represented us at St. Columba's
School, Kilmacolm with students participating in the

Youth Philanthropy Initiative.

Some of our members enjoyed a fantastic concert by
the The Glasgow Barons in The Pearce Institute. 

Hola! Basic Spanish lessons with Rafa Lingo Flamingo
CIC. 
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